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Dear Parents:
Just a little note to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

On behalf of the staff and students at Ian Baillie Primary School, I would like to thank everyone for their wonderful support during first term.  We really are fortunate to have such a great group of parents who volunteer their valuable time at our school.

School will resume again on Tuesday, January 6, 2015.  I hope everyone has a great holiday and well deserved rest.  I look forward to seeing everyone in the New Year.
Beth McCarthy
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The Staff of Ian Baillie Primary
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